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natonal American
Meat Science
Association's 2021
AMSA Distinguished
Teaching Award







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

PSS’s Jyotsna Sharma appointed CASNR's new Faculty Equity Advocate
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Jyotsna Sharma, a professor in the Department of Plant & Soil Science, has been selected for a key role that will advance Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion in CASNR – a Faculty Equity Advocate. “The ADVANCE program is a tangible opportunity to foster a culture of inclusive excellence at TTU and within CASNR, and I am happy to have been asked to lead in this capacity,” Sharma said. 

  
HERE + NOW

Airborne eDNA research offers clues about species presence in the wind
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A new Department of Natural Resources Management study opens the door for using airborne eDNA to study how other forms of disturbance – both human and natural, such as fire, floods, deforestation, mowing, etc. – impact species. “Our work with airborne eDNA represents the first projects aimed at the detection of plant environmental DNA from airborne samples,” said NRM Doctoral Student Mark Johnson.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

CASNR Guide to the Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, CASNR continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the university's new Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. 

UPCOMING 

CASNR August Commencement

        1:30 p.m.; Saturday, Aug. 7, 2021

        United Supermarkets Arena

CASNR Faculty/Awards Dinner

        6:30 p.m.; Thursday, Aug. 19, 2021

        AFS Livestock Arena

CASNR Ag Fest
        5:30 p.m.; Thursday, Aug. 26, 2021

        AFS Livestock Arena 
 Distinguished Alumni & 

        Outstanding Young Alumni Awards

        6 p.m.; Monday, Sept. 13, 2021

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

 Homecoming Breakfast

        8 a.m.; Saturday, Oct. 9, 2021

          SUB Red Raider Ballroom


	

	
	A nationally recognized professor with Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, Woerner will receive the honor next month during the 74th AMSA Reciprocal Meat Conference awards presentation in Reno, Nevada. Sponsored by Hawkins, Inc., the award was established to recognize excellence in teaching undergraduate and graduate meat science courses and the impact on the lives of those students in a highly positive manner. “Teaching is my passion, and I do research to enhance my ability to teach,” Woerner said. “Every time that I get in front of a group to teach, it is my goal to make a difference in their understanding, to engage them, to inform them of something new, and to have them leave with a new desire to do something better. I love students, and nothing makes me happier than to see them succeed.” >> more
Sound Advice; CASNR Advisory Board welcomes six new members
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Six new members are coming onboard CASNR’s Advisory Board this summer, officials announced this month. They are David Brimager of New Braunfels; Monty Christian of Lubbock; Sam Cunningham of Amarillo; John Duff of Lubbock; Jarrod Miller of Lubbock; and John Van de Pol of Amherst. “While members come from varied backgrounds, all share a desire to serve the college,” said CASNR Interim Dean Cindy Akers.

Texas quail populations are declining, but fire ants aren’t the culprit
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Anecdotal stories targeting fire ants for the decline of ground nesting birds, most notably quail and turkeys in Texas, don't really carry that much scientific firepower. Asked if legendary, aggressive ants are a major cause in the reduction of quail in Texas, Brad Dabbert, CASNR’s Burnett Foundation Endowed Professor of Quail Ecology with the Department of Natural Resources Management, said, “I'm going to say not guilty.”
Texas Alliance for Water Conservation set to launch Field Day in Lubbock
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Soil and water management, carbon farming, upcoming weather patterns, current status of federal policy, and a producer panel discussing conservative tillage practices are in the spotlight as part of the Texas Alliance for Water Conservation's 16th Annual Field Day. This year's event will be held from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Aug. 19 at Lubbock’s FiberMax Center of Discovery, formerly known as the American Museum of Agriculture.

Online, print issue of award-winning ‘The Agriculturist’ now available
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The print issue of the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications' award winning magazine, The Agriculturist, has been delivered and is available at several locations across CASNR. “Despite the virus, distance learning and COVID-19 precautions, we all believed this magazine would come together,” said Editor Samantha Barnett. “I hope you can see the grit and determination exhibited by everyone involved.”

In Press: AFS’s Dale Woerner, Cargill collaborate on ‘beef on dairy’ initiative
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An early outcome of the new Dairy Beef Accelerator project is research conducted by Texas Tech, which provides additional insight into the sustainability impact of the practice, as well as benefits to beef and dairy producers. The studies, led by Dale Woerner, Tech’s Cargill Endowed Professor, demonstrates promising benefits for producers, the environment and consumers. 

Focus on Fiber: Texas International Cotton School set for August at FBRI
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CASNR's Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute, in conjunction with the Lubbock Cotton Exchange, will host the 40th session of the Texas International Cotton School from Aug. 2-12. The High Plains program features two weeks of classes, lectures, tours and hands-on interaction in all phases of cotton production, harvesting, ginning, classing, testing, preparation and processing, said FBRI Director Noureddine Abidi.

CASNR congressional summer interns on the ground in Washington, D.C.
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Three specially selected CASNR students – Macey Gerhart, Lacy Jackson and Tatum Whitewood – are spending their summer working as interns in Washington, D.C. Running from May through August, the college's congressional intern program affords these students an opportunity to experience first-hand the government's day-to-day operations, while developing develop of valuable job skills.

CASNR's annual Ag Fest sets stage for successful fall semester
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Members of CASNR’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center are set to host their annual Ag Fest at 5:30 p.m. on Aug. 26 at the AFS Livestock Arena. More than 20 student organizations within CASNR are expected to attend, as well as offering an opportunity to speak with college guests and representatives. The program will be accompanied by a live country-and-western band, and hamburger and chips dinner.
In Press: AFS’s Legako takes up the science behind grilling the perfect steak
[image: image14.jpg]


Meat scientists have spent whole careers studying how to produce the tenderest, most flavorful beef possible. A few of their findings can guide backyard grillmasters in their choice of meat and details of the grilling process, said Jerrad Legako, a professor of meat science with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences. Hint: The biggest influence on the final flavor of that steak, though, is how you cook it.

Texas Tech’s Raider Red Meats hosting barbecue championship Aug. 20-21
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The Raider Red Meats Barbecue & Ribeye Championship will be held Aug. 20-21, highlighting cooks nationwide while raising scholarship funds. Sanctioned by the Kansas City Barbeque Society, the competition serves as the Texas state championship. “After not being able to host the event in 2020, we are working hard to make this one the biggest and best ever,” said Tate Corliss, director of Raider Red Meats.
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